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Child Care update: The month of February, to state the obvious February is the month of 
Valentines. Our littles do love their arts and craft time! February is also I love to read month. 
Each classroom has a reading station where the children can go and enjoy a book and/or relax.

I am currently working on the CACFP (CHILD AND ADULT CARE FOOD PROGRAM) license. On 
the following pages will be general information and guidelines for the CACFP. I also added an 
Agreement to furnish food service. This will give you the numbers used in getting the 
reimbursement.

We currently have 12 children enrolled. Of these 12 -9 are considered free, 1 is reduced and 2 
are paid. 

March is a regrouping month. We had one girl resign and move to Utah. This leaves us two 
people short. This is of course hard on our teachers and when one of them have to take leave it 
may leave us no choice but to close down that room. We try our best to follow the state guide 
lines. There should be 2 people in each classroom. This is for safety. If a teacher has to assist 
one student in the bathroom there should be another set of eyes on the students.  I have to 
spend many hours in the classroom. This leaves me very little time in my office. 

In the past couple weeks, I had two teen moms’ come in get an application. The idea of 
Browning Public Schools will take part in making the lives of these young parents and their 
children a little richer. They can receive an education and their children will be in a safe and 
happy environment.
   


